Mrs. Kriste Sanders, 4th Grade
May Howard Elementary

Greetings from Room #39!  Fourth grade is an exciting time. Students will begin a new level in elementary school and will be required to take on more responsibility for their success in the classroom.   Below is an outline of my classroom procedures.  Please read over them carefully and let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
Website

My website is a wonderful resource that should be checked on a regular basis.  It has homework for the week, calendar, what assignments or projects we are working on in class, helpful links, and photos from field trips and classroom activities.

www.sanderssweeties.weebly.com
Homework 
Homework will be limited to nightly reading (approximately 20 minutes) and math (Monday-Thursday, no more than 15 problems).  There will also be evenings students will need to review for assessments.  There will be no reading logs.
Behavior

My behavior philosophy can be summed up in one word:  RESPECT.  Students should be respectful to me, my classroom rules, and one another. I expect common courtesy to be practiced in my classroom (“please”, “May I’, “thank you”).  The students and I will review and practice classroom rules during the first week of school.  I also have “Class DoJo” – a fun website (and app) that students will be given a code to sign up.  Parents can download the app and track student behavior progress on a daily basis.  Students earn points and can spend them on class treats.
www.classdojo.com
Email and Communication
I am a big fan of email!  If you were not at Open House, please provide me your email address.  I will send out daily reminders of tests and projects as well as any updates on behavior or concerns in the classroom.  My email is kriste.sanders@sccpss.com.  
Blue Folders

The communication “Blue Folder” will be sent home every Tuesday. Graded work will be placed in the folder for your review as well as school announcements.  Please return the blue folder the next day.

Daily Routine

Our daily routine includes the following:
· Mid-morning snacks.  Students may bring in a healthy snack and water.  Please, NO FLAVORED, COLORED water or candy.  Also, please do not send anything that requires a spoon or needs heating.  Crackers, fruit, granola bar, or cheese are great snack ideas.

· Birthdays –bring any birthday treats and we will enjoy them at lunch.  Our lunch time is 11:55-12:25 p.m.
Put it in Writing!

PLEASE, if your child is absent, has a phone and/or address change, or your child is taking a different way home, put it in writing to me.  I cannot allow a child to go home a different way than what is stated without written permission.  
Thank you for all that you do!  I look forward to working with you this year!![image: image1.png]



